
February 23, 2010 
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
 
Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling, Secretary 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 
 

Re:  Case 09-E-0832; Net Metering for Residential Micro-Combined 
Heat and Power Generating Equipment 
Compliance Filing by Rochester Gas and Electric Corporation 

 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 

Rochester Gas and Electric Corporation ("RG&E" or the "Company") hereby 
submits for filing the following enclosed tariff leaves and SIR Addendum in compliance with 
the Public Service Commission’s (“PSC” or “Commission”) Order Modifying And 
Authorizing Micro-Gen Net Metering Tariffs, issued and effective February 12, 2010 
(“the Order”).  These tariff leaves and SIR Addendum are transmitted for filing in 
compliance as identified herein and in accordance with the requirements of Appendix 7-
H (electronic tariff filing system) to the Commission's Codes, Rules and Regulations (16 
NYCRR Appendix 7-H). 
 

PSC No. 19 – Electricity, Schedule for Electric Service 
Leaf No. 160.39.5, Revision 3 
Leaf No. 160.39.6, Revision 3 
Leaf No. 160.39.7, Revision 2 
SIR Addendum No. 6 
 
Effective:  February 26, 2010 

 
Description of the Proposed Revisions 

 
In compliance with Ordering Clause 1 of the Order, RG&E is filing further tariff 

revisions to reflect the changes directed by the Commission.  The Company is removing 
reference to “primary residence” on Leaf Nos. 160.39.6 and 160.39.7.     
  

Furthermore, RG&E is also removing references on Leaf No. 160.39.5 that would 
have allowed a customer to install a hybrid of technologies eligible for net metering, such 
as wind or solar facilities, with a micro-Combined Heat and Power or fuel cell facility.     

 
In compliance with Ordering Clause 3 of the Order, RG&E is also including a 

revised SIR Addendum.  
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Newspaper Publication  
 

In accordance with Ordering Clause 4 of the Order, newspaper publication of 
these tariff revisions is waived. 
 
Company Contacts 
 

Please direct any questions pertaining to this filing to Carl King at (607) 347-2959 
or Lori Cole at (607) 762-8710. 
 

Very truly yours, 
 
 
 

Mark O. Marini 
Manager, Regulatory & Tariffs 
Rate & Regulatory Economics 
 

Enclosures 
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